F. M. Byron, SRI1, tnrice Ferr:

SUBJECT: SAFETERM INTERVIEW 1368 = AFFARENT WRONGDOING IN
LECTRICAL AREA

Enclosed is a memo from R. G. Xunkle, Director, SAFETEAM Response
Investigations, which transmits i.tervie~s Number 1368, The interviewcee
alleges apparent wrongdoing in the area of electrical work.

It should be noted that the concern Mimber B is similar in nature to
interview 397 as discuesed in memos to Fegion 111 dated January 10 and
19. 1984.

The inspectors will monitor the licensee's investigation and address the
results in a subseguent memo and inspection report.
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F.OM. Byron \JRl
Enrico Fermi
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